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From: Wayne O'Bryan
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 10:57:30 AM
To: Jim Garrett; Tom Shaw; Ron Gregory
Subject: RE: Environmental Information to Sargent and Lundy
Importance: Normal

___________________________________
Yes, I agree

_____

From: Jim Garrett
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 10:08 AM
To: Tom Shaw; Ron Gregory; Wayne O'Bryan
Subject: RE: Environmental Information to Sargent and Lundy

Tom,
I believe environmental emissions and etc informational should be supplied by your group. However, the
individual plants should be involved with reasons why control equipment did not meet targets etc.

Ron and Wayne do you agree?
Jim

-----Original Message-----
From: Tom Shaw <Thomas.Shaw@bigrivers.com>
Sent: Monday, May 09, 2011 9:04 AM
To: Jim Garrett <James.Garrett@bigrivers.com>
Subject: Environmental Information to Sargent and Lundy

Jim,
Do you want the individual plants to submit environmental information to Sargent and Lundy or would you
prefer the information to come from my group?
Thanks
Tom
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